
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

A public hearing will be conducted on Thursday evening, October 10, 

2019 at 7:15 p.m. with the Conservation Commission at 18 Main St. 

in accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act, M.G.L. c.131, §40 to 

review Notices of Intent for development of a residential 

Comprehensive Permit subdivision, including a road with a wetland 

crossing, at 22 Dudley Rd., Mendon, MA 01756. 

 

Damon Tinio, Chairman 
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